
Litchfi eld Subregional Land Use Plan - Gunn Point Peninsula
Land use planning gives an opportunity for 
authoriti es to plan for future infrastructure 
services. The Litchfi eld Subregional Land Use Plan 
(LSLUP) is a long term plan that provides for urban 
growth in key locati ons, supports rural land uses 
and protects environmental and cultural assets 
within the Litchfi eld subregion. 

The Northern Territory Planning Commission has 
recently completed Stage Two engagement on the 
proposed update to the LSLUP seeking feedback 
on the proposed reconfi gurati on of previously 
identi fi ed land uses across the peninsula and 
the increase in size of the future Murrumujuk 
Township. A wide range of comments were 
received during this stage.

Feedback has been mixed, which is representati ve 
of a variety of opinion regarding development of 
land in the area generally.

Parts of the community recognise that interventi on 
is required and that appropriate planning for the 
future can address the environmental degradati on 
that has occurred and the general misuse of the 
area over recent years.

Other parts of the community have a ‘leave 
it alone’ viewpoint and seek the study area 
enshrined as open space. 

Figure 1: Study Area
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Proposed Update



What we heard...

• a need to maintain the natural and recreati onal 
environment

• need to respect the area – sand dunes and 
litt er 

• a need to ensure groundwater availability is 
not hindered

• concern that hunti ng grounds may be erorded 
or diminished

• concern that access to Murrumujuk beach 
may be diminished 

• a need for additi onal considerati on for the 
protecti on of the environment 

• a need to recognise the connecti on of 
Aboriginal people to the area.

Next steps
Finalisati on of the proposed update to the 
Litchfi eld Subregional Land Use Plan taking 
into account the feedback received

When the draft  is fi nalised, the Planning 
Commission will recommend the Proposed 
Update to the Litchfi eld Subregional Land 
Use Plan - Gunn Point to the Minister 
for Infrastructure, Planning and Logisti cs 
to consider exhibiti on of a proposed 
amendment to the NT Planning Scheme. 
Further opportuniti es for comment will 
be available before the Minister decides 
whether to amend the Planning Scheme.
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The Consultation Process

6
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engagement 
activities 
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reach 

2
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adverts

700
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completed

3
newspaper
articles

186
comments on the
sponsored
Facebook posts

Some of the things we heard from the 
community throughout consultati on were:
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